
Join us for a relaxing afternoon tea! 

With all of the positive feedback about last year’s 

tea garden, the MHSA Division is back at it again 

with our 2nd Tea Garden for Staff Wellness! 

 

This event marks the kick-off of May is Mental 

Health Matters Month 

This year’s tea will be hosted on Wed. May 1st 

in the 5th floor breakroom from 1-3 p.m. 

Stop by for a quick break ! 

B.Y.O.M (Bring your own mug) if possible! 


